
Advisory Notice
April ##   2021

Right Lane Closure on Tsuut’ina 
Trail SW Ramp to 90th Avenue 

Location: Northbound Tsuut’ina Trail SW to Eastbound 90th Avenue  

Impacts: 

 Right lane closure

Reason: To allow KGL to perform drainage work

Implementation Date: Monday, May 3rd      

Work hours: 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.

Speed limit:  N/A

Other information: This work will take place during nighttime hours to lessen impact to drivers. There will be signs 
in place directing drivers through the work zone.  Please note this work is weather dependent, and dates may change.

For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL Constructors would like to 
thank you for your patience during this construction period.

403-212-0565
info@SWCRRproject.com

May 3rd, 2021

Wednesday, May 5th



Northbound Tsuut'ina Trail SW to Eastbound 90th Avenue

Right Lane Closures - Drainage Work

Wednesday, May 5th 10:00pm - 6:00am

N
Right Lane Closure

Tsuut'ina Trail SW

90th Avenue SW

Work Area:


	Speed limit:  N/A

